
Bill brings more than 30 years of actuarial experience to the firm.  He joined the firm in 2007 after serving 

as a consulting pension actuary with a national actuarial firm.  As an expert in both public and private 

sectors, his areas of specialization include nondiscrimination testing, union negotiations, DROP plans, 

arbitration testimony, pension plan design, annuity purchases, and FASB and GASB reporting. 

 

For many years, Bill’s expertise was drawn upon to publish solutions to the enrolled actuary exams.  He also 

served as past pension chairman of the Hartford Actuaries Club, has been a speaker at Enrolled Actuaries 

Meetings and has taught pension fundamentals for ASPA. 

 

Bill earned a bachelor of arts in mathematics from Butler University and a master of science in actuarial 

science from the University of Connecticut.  

 

As an enrolled actuary, Bill is a member of the U.S. Government Finance Officers Association and the CT 

Government Finance Officers Association.  He is also a fellow of the Conference of Consulting Actuaries 

(FCA) and a member of the American Academy of Actuaries (MAAA).   
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